
 
 
 

 
 
To Parents/Carers 

 
 

26th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

BFI Southbank Student Study Day  
  

On Tuesday 13th June the MFL department are running a trip to BFI Southbank.  
 
Thank you for contributing towards the trip and permitting your child to attend. The day will use Spanish 
short films as a stimulus, the morning session will screen a range of films suitable for KS3 pupils, alongside 
interactive activities. This is a great opportunity for pupils to learn more about Spanish culture through the 
study of film, as well as developing their Spanish vocabulary and speaking skills.   
 
Pupils need to register with their period 1 teacher and come down to Reception to leave at 9am. Travel to 
and from school will be by public transport - travel costs will be covered for both the outgoing and return 
journeys. We will return to school at 4pm.  All pupils must return with us to Southfields station. 
 
Pupils will need to bring their own packed lunch and a drink. Pupils in receipt of Free School Meals will be 
able to pick up a packed lunch from the school Refectory on the morning of the trip. Pupils must wear full 
school uniform.   
 
We expect the highest standards of behaviour throughout the trip, including travel to/from the venue, and 
during the event.   
  
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Omara Muñoz Asensio 
Curriculum Team Leader for Modern Foreign Languages  
 

 


